The United Republic of Tanzania
Ministry of Information, Communication and Information Technology
Department of Information Services

January 28th, 2023.

The Government of Tanzania has noted with the great concern
the false claims spread by some foreign Institutions/Companies
that there is civil unrest in Tanzania.

We wish to assure all embassies, international organizations, com-
panies, institutions, foreigners and the general public that the
Tanzania territory is safe and there is no civil unrest or terrorist
attacks.

Our agencies remain vigilant to ensure the safety and protection
of individuals and their property. Furthermore, we are cooperating
with friendly countries to interdict any security threat.
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